
 

Wednesday 29th September 2021 

 

Phonics Coffee Morning – Wednesday 13th October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Wednesday 13th October 2021, we will be hosting a Phonics themed coffee morning at 9.15am in school. The 

aim of the morning is to share how we deliver phonics in school and provide support for parents at home. This 

year we are working with the Little Wandle phonics scheme and it would be a great chance to share some of the 

resources we use.  

The coffee morning is open for all parents and carers but will be particularly helpful for families of children in EYFS 

to year 2.  

We hope to see as many of you there as possible.   

Kind Regards 

Aran Huseyin  

West Hampstead Assistant Head Teacher 


